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Ovid's Heroidos
Through much of history our relationship with the
earth has been plagued by ambivalence--we not only
enjoy and appreciate the forces and manifestations of
nature, we seek to plunder, alter, and control them.
Here Paul Shepard uncovers the cultural roots of our
ecological crisis and proposes ways to repair broken
bonds with the earth, our past, and nature. Ultimately
encouraging, he notes, "There is a secret person
undamaged in every individual. We have not lost, and
cannot lose, the genuine impulse."

The Low-Carb Fraud
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An investigation of the origins of comedy and the
meaning of laughter, drawing on biology,
anthropology, classical studies, behavioural science,
philosophy and psychology - with a few authorial
jokes along the way.

The Mighty Walzer
Marvin Kreitman, the luggage baron of South London,
lives for sex. Or at least he lives for women. At
present he loves four women--his mother, his wife
Hazel, and his two daughters--and is in love with five
more. Charlie Merriweather, on the other hand, nice
Charlie, loves just the one woman, also called Charlie,
the wife with whom he has been writing children's
books and having nice sex for twenty years. Once a
week the two friends meet for a Chinese lunch,
contriving never quite to have the conversation they
would like to have--about fidelity and womanizing,
and which makes you happier. Until today. It is
Charlie who takes the dangerous step of asking for a
piece of Marvin's disordered life, but what follows
embroils them all, the wives no less than the
husbands. And none of them will ever be the same
again.

Our Gang
In a stunning follow-up to his much-heralded
masterpiece, Kalooki Nights, acclaimed author
Howard Jacobson has turned his mordant and
uncanny sights on Felix Quinn, a rare-book dealer
living in London, whose wife Marisa is unfaithful to
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him. All husbands, Felix maintains, secretly want their
wives to be unfaithful to them. Felix hasn't always
thought this way. From the moment of his first
boyhood rejection, surviving the shattering effects of
love and jealousy had been the study of his life. But
while he is honeymooning with Marisa in Florida an
event occurs that changes everything. In a moment,
he goes from dreading the thought of someone else's
hands on the woman he loves to thinking about
nothing else. Enter Marius into Marisa's affections.
And now Felix must wonder if he really is a happy
man. The Act of Love is a haunting novel of love and
jealousy, with stylish prose that crackles and razorsharp dialogue, praised by the London Times as
"darkly transgressive, as savage in its brilliance, as
anything Jacobson has written." It is a startlingly
perceptive, subtle portrait of a marriage and an
excruciatingly honest, provocative exploration of
sexual obsession.

The Scorpion God
"A HIGHLY ORIGINAL DYSTOPIAN MASTERPIECE"
--Geraldine Brooks, Pulitzer Prize winning author of
March "FOR ALL THE POETRY AND LYRICISM, THE
CHIMES IS A SOLID SUSPENSEFUL ADVENTURE STORY
AT HEART" --NPR Books A mind-expanding literary
debut composed of memory, music and imagination.
A boy stands on the roadside on his way to London,
alone in the rain. No memories, beyond what he can
hold in his hands at any given moment. No directions,
as written words have long since been forbidden. No
parents--just a melody that tugs at him, a thread to
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follow. A song that says if he can just get to the
capital, he may find some answers about what
happened to them. The world around Simon sings,
each movement a pulse of rhythm, each object
weaving its own melody, music ringing in every drop
of air. Welcome to the world of The Chimes. Here, life
is orchestrated by a vast musical instrument that
renders people unable to form new memories. The
past is a mystery, each new day feels the same as the
last, and before is blasphony. But slowly, inexplicably,
Simon is beginning to remember. He emerges from
sleep each morning with a pricking feeling, and sense
there is something he urgently has to do. In the city
Simon meets Lucien, who has a gift for hearing, some
secrets of his own, and a theory about the danger
lurking in Simon's past. A stunning debut composed of
memory, music, love and freedom, The Chimes pulls
you into a world that will captivate, enthrall and
inspire.

Redback
A New York Times Notable Book 2012 The rural town
of Stockton, New York, is famous for nothing: no one
was born there, no one died there, nothing of any
historical import at all has ever happened there,
which is why Solomon Kugel, like other urbanites
fleeing their pasts and histories, decided to move his
wife and young son there. To begin again. To start
anew. But it isn’t quite working out that way for
Kugel… His ailing mother stubbornly holds on to life,
and won’t stop reminiscing about the Nazi
concentration camps she never actually suffered
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through. To complicate matters further, some lunatic
is burning down farmhouses just like the one Kugel
bought, and when, one night, he discovers history—a
living, breathing, thought-to-be-dead specimen of
history—hiding upstairs in his attic, bad quickly
becomes worse. Hope: A Tragedy is a hilarious and
haunting examination of the burdens and abuse of
history, propelled with unstoppable rhythm and filled
with existential musings and mordant wit. It is a
comic and compelling story of the hopeless longing to
be free of those pasts that haunt our every present.

The Finkler Question
In the decade from 1870 to 1880 a new spirit was
stirring in the intellectual and literary world of
Denmark. George Brandes was delivering his lectures
on the Main Currents of Nineteenth Century
Literature; from Norway came the deeply probing
questionings of the granitic Ibsen; from across the
North Sea from England echoes of the evolutionary
theory and Darwinism. It was a time of controversy
and bitterness, of a conflict joined between the old
and the new, both going to extremes, in which nearly
every one had a share. How many of the works of that
period are already out-worn, and how old-fashioned
the theories that were then so violently defended and
attacked! Too much logic, too much contention for its
own sake, one might say, and too little art. This was
the period when Jens Peter Jacobsen began to write,
but he stood aside from the conflict, content to be
merely artist, a creator of beauty and a seeker after
truth, eager to bring into the realm of literature "the
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eternal laws of nature, its glories, its riddles, its
miracles," as he once put it. That is why his work has
retained its living colors until to-day, without the least
trace of fading. There is in his work something of the
passion for form and style that one finds in Flaubert
and Pater, but where they are often hard, percussive,
like a piano, he is soft and strong and intimate like a
violin on which he plays his reading of life. Such
analogies, however, have little significance, except
that they indicate a unique and powerful artistic
personality. Jacobsen is more than a mere stylist. The
art of writers who are too consciously that is a sort of
decorative representation of life, a formal
composition, not a plastic composition. One element
particularly characteristic of Jacobsen is his accuracy
of observation and minuteness of detail welded with a
deep and intimate understanding of the human heart.
His characters are not studied tissue by tissue as
under a scientist's microscope, rather they are built
up living cell by living cell out of the author's
experience and imagination. He shows how they are
conditioned and modified by their physical being,
their inheritance and environment, Through each of
his senses he lets impressions from without pour into
him. He harmonizes them with a passionate desire for
beauty into marvelously plastic figures and moods. A
style which grows thus organically from within is style
out of richness; the other is style out of poverty.Ê

Nature and Madness
In an ever divided Britain, this wryly observed novel is
a timely and thought-provoking read from the BookerPage 6/30
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winning author of The Finkler Question. 'A very funny,
bitterly intelligent noveldo read it' Malcolm Bradbury
Sefton Goldberg: mid-thirties, English teacher at
Wrottesley Poly in the West Midlands; small, sweaty,
lustful, defiantly unappreciative of beer, nature and
organised games; gnawingly aware of being an urban
Jew islanded in a sea of country-loving Anglo-Saxons.
Obsessed by failure - morbidly, in his own case,
gloatingly, in that of his contemporaries - so much so
that he plans to write a bestseller on the subject. In
the meantime he is uncomfortably aware of
advancing years and atrophying achievement, and no
amount of lofty rationalisation can disguise the
triumph of friends and colleagues, not only from
Cambridge days but even within the despised walls of
the Poly itself, or sweeten the bitter pill of another's
success

J
The story of two talent agents and their three
troubled boys, heirs to Hollywood royalty; a sweeping
narrative about fathers and sons, the movie business,
and the sundry sea changes that have shaped
Hollywood and, by extension, American life. American
Dream Machine is the story of an iconic striver, a
classic self-made man in the vein of Jay Gatsby or
Augie March. It's the story of a talent agent and his
troubled sons, two generations of Hollywood royalty.
It's a sweeping narrative about parents and children,
the movie business, and the sundry sea changes that
have shaped Hollywood, and by extension, American
life. Beau Rosenwald—overweight, not particularly
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handsome, and improbably charismatic—arrives in
Los Angeles in 1962 with nothing but an ill-fitting suit
and a pair of expensive brogues. By the late 1970s he
has helped found the most successful agency in
Hollywood. Through the eyes of his son, we watch
Beau and his partner go to war, waging a seismic
battle that redraws the lines of an entire industry. We
watch Beau rise and fall and rise again, in accordance
with the cultural transformations that dictate the
fickle world of movies. We watch Beau's partner, the
enigmatic and cerebral Williams Farquarsen, struggle
to contain himself, to control his impulses and
consolidate his power. And we watch two generations
of men fumble and thrive across the LA landscape,
learning for themselves the shadows and costs
exacted by success and failure. Mammalian, funny,
and filled with characters both vital and profound,
American Dream Machine is a piercing interrogation
of the role—nourishing, as well as destructive—that
illusion plays in all our lives.

Zoo Time
A series of letters purportedly written by Penelope,
Dido, Medea, and other heroines to their lovers, the
Heroides represents Ovid's initial attempt to revitalize
myth as a subject for literature. In this book, Howard
Jacobson examines the first fifteen elegaic letters of
the Heroides. In his critical evaluation, Professor
Jacobson takes into consideration the twofold nature
of the work: its existence as a single entity with
uniform poetic structure and coherent goals, and its
existence as a collection of fifteen individual poems.
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Thus, fifteen chapters are devoted to a thorough
analysis and interpretation of the particular poems,
while six additional chapters are concerned with
problems that pertain to the work as a whole, such as
the nature of the genre, the role of rhetoric, theme,
and variation, and the originality of Ovid. Special
attention is given to the application of modern
psychological criticism to the delineations of the
pathological psyche in the letters. In an additional
chapter on the chronology of Ovid's early amatory
poetry, the author challenges and revises the
traditional dating of the Heroides. Originally published
in 1974. The Princeton Legacy Library uses the latest
print-on-demand technology to again make available
previously out-of-print books from the distinguished
backlist of Princeton University Press. These editions
preserve the original texts of these important books
while presenting them in durable paperback and
hardcover editions. The goal of the Princeton Legacy
Library is to vastly increase access to the rich
scholarly heritage found in the thousands of books
published by Princeton University Press since its
founding in 1905.

Coming From Behind
When fast-breaking political events forced British
novelist Jacobson (Peeping Tom) to put off a trip to
Lithuania planned as a search for his Jewish roots, he
accepted an offer from the BBC to visit Jewish
communities around the globe instead. This informed
and witty account of his experiences deals with the
wide variety of contemporary Jewish life, as well as
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with how Jacobson's observations affected his own
concept of what it means to be a Jew. Riding an
emotional roller coaster, he witnessed the hostility
between Jews and African Americans in New York City,
attended services in a gay synagogue in California
and found his basic cynicism about religion reinforced
after he spent time with Orthodox Jews in Israel,
although his spirits were lifted by a visit to an
idealistic, tolerant Israeli kibbutz. His journey
concluded with the postponed trip to Lithuania, where
the author found virulent anti-Semitism. The book has
been adapted for a forthcoming BBC/PBS
documentary.

Mogens and Other Stories
Kevern doesn’t know why his father made him put
two finger across his lips whenever he began a word
with a J. It wasn’t then, and isn’t now, the time or
place for asking questions. Ailinn, too, has grown up
in the dark about who she is and where she comes
from. The past is a dangerous country, not to be
visited or talked about. She is new to the village;
Kevern has lived here, in half-hiding, all his life. They
feel a surge of protectiveness for each other the
moment they meet. On their first date, Kevern kisses
the bruises under her eyes. He doesn’t ask who did it.
Brutality has grown commonplace. They aren’t sure
whether they have fallen in love of their own accord
or whether they’ve been pushed into each other’s
arms. But who would have pushed them, and why?
Nothing in this extraordinary new novel by Howard
Jacobson is certain. Time lurches, what passes for
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memory might not have happened, accidents might
not after all be accidental, history itself has been
disowned. If this is the consequence of removing your
enemies (and disturbing the necessary equilibrium of
hate), could it be time to reinvent them? Into these
sinister calculations first Ailinn and then Kevern are
drawn …

The Chimes
"He should have seen it coming. His life had been one
mishap after another. So he should have been
prepared for this one" Julian Treslove, a professionally
unspectacular and disappointed BBC worker, and Sam
Finkler, a popular Jewish philosopher, writer and
television personality, are old school friends. Despite
a prickly relationship and very different lives, they've
never quite lost touch with each other - or with their
former teacher, Libor Sevick, a Czechoslovakian
always more concerned with the wider world than
with exam results. Now, both Libor and Finkler are
recently widowed, and with Treslove, his chequered
and unsuccessful record with women rendering him
an honorary third widower, they dine at Libor's grand,
central London apartment. It's a sweetly painful
evening of reminiscence in which all three remove
themselves to a time before they had loved and lost;
a time before they had fathered children, before the
devastation of separations, before they had prized
anything greatly enough to fear the loss of it. Better,
perhaps, to go through life without knowing happiness
at all because that way you had less to mourn?
Treslove finds he has tears enough for the unbearable
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sadness of both his friends' losses. And it's that very
evening, at exactly 11:30pm, as Treslove hesitates a
moment outside the window of the oldest violin dealer
in the country as he walks home, that he is attacked.
After this, his whole sense of who and what he is will
slowly and ineluctably change. The Finkler Question is
a scorching story of exclusion and belonging, justice
and love, ageing, wisdom and humanity. Funny,
furious, unflinching, this extraordinary novel shows
one of our finest writers at his brilliant best.

'No Outlines': From Dystopia to
Heterotopia in Howard Jacobson's J.
But when Janey learns that the call is from a hospital
all the way in Phoenix, Arizona, and a social worker is
telling her that her father-in-law is in the hospital, her
busy morning suddenly grinds to a halt. Every year,
Janey, her husband, William, and their daughter, Kate,
make the trip from Kansas City to Phoenix to visit Jack
and Leah Bernett, William's parents, to celebrate a
magnificent Christmas holiday. But this trip turns out
very differently for this small family. Not long after his
father's admission to the hospital, William is shocked
to discover that his mother is missing. He decides to
rush out to Arizona to find out what has happened to
his father and find his missing mother, leaving Janey
and Kate to follow him later. Find out what will
happen next as one loving family copes with
adversity, rallies among themselves, and grows closer
in Abby Jacobson's bittersweet and reflective novel,
Tears in Arizona.
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Whole
A collection of three of William Golding's stories with
an introduction by Craig Raine.

Pussy
From the author of The Finkler Question, winner of the
Man Booker Prize 2010

The Making of Henry
Winner of the Man Booker Prize “Nothing since
Cormac McCarthy’s The Road has shaken me like
this.” —The Washington Post From the author of the
acclaimed Gould’s Book of Fish, a magisterial novel of
love and war that traces the life of one man from
World War II to the present. August, 1943: Australian
surgeon Dorrigo Evans is haunted by his affair with
his uncle’s young wife two years earlier. His life, in a
brutal Japanese POW camp on the Thai-Burma Death
Railway, is a daily struggle to save the men under his
command. Until he receives a letter that will change
him forever. A savagely beautiful novel about the
many forms of good and evil, of truth and
transcendence, as one man comes of age, prospers,
only to discover all that he has lost.

In the Land of Oz
In 1950s Manchester, England, Oliver Walzer, a shy
Jewish boy, comes of age in a household dominated
by women and finds that he has a natural talent for
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ping-pong, but things do not go as smoothly for him
when it comes to women and sex.

Live a Little
Shortlisted for the Man Booker Prize, this “dazzling”
(Entertainment Weekly) saga of epic scope is both a
family and a political drama. The aging patriarch and
matriarch of the Ghosh family preside over their large
household, made up of their five adult children and
their respective children, unaware that beneath the
barely ruffled surface of their lives the sands are
shifting. Each set of family members occupies a floor
of the home, in accordance to their standing within
the family. Poisonous rivalries between sisters-in-law,
destructive secrets, and the implosion of the family
business threaten to unravel bonds of kinship as
social unrest brews in greater Indian society. This is a
moment of turbulence, of inevitable and unstoppable
change: the chasm between the generations, and
between those who have and those who have not, has
never been wider. The eldest grandchild, Supratik,
compelled by his idealism, becomes dangerously
involved in extremist political activism—an action that
further catalyzes the decay of the Ghosh home.
Ambitious, rich, and compassionate, The Lives of
Others anatomizes the soul of a nation as it unfolds a
family history, at the same time as it questions the
nature of political action and the limits of empathy. It
is a novel of unflinching power and emotional force.

Who's Sorry Now?
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Finalist for the 2014 Man Booker Prize “J is a snarling,
effervescent, and ambitious philosophical work of
fiction that poses unsettling questions about our
sense of history, and our self-satisfied orthodoxies.
Jacobson’s triumph is to craft a novel that is poignant
as well as troubling from the debris.” —Independent
(UK) Man Booker Prize–winner Howard Jacobson’s
brilliant and profound new novel, J, “invites
comparison with George Orwell’s 1984 and Aldous
Huxley’s Brave New World” (Sunday Times, London).
Set in a world where collective memory has vanished
and the past is a dangerous country, not to be talked
about or visited, J is a boldly inventive love story, both
tender and terrifying. Kevern Cohen doesn’t know
why his father always drew two fingers across his lips
when he said a word starting with a J. It wasn’t then,
and isn’t now, the time or place to be asking
questions. When the extravagantly beautiful Ailinn
Solomons arrives in his village by a sea that laps no
other shore, Kevern is instantly drawn to her.
Although mistrustful by nature, the two become
linked as if they were meant for each other. Together,
they form a refuge from the commonplace brutality
that is the legacy of a historic catastrophe shrouded
in suspicion, denial, and apology, simply referred to
as WHAT HAPPENED, IF IT HAPPENED. To Ailinn’s
guardian, Esme Nussbaum, Ailinn and Kevern are
fragile shoots of hopefulness. As this unusual pair’s
actions draw them into ever-increasing danger, Esme
is determined to keep them together—whatever the
cost. In this stunning, evocative, and terribly
heartbreaking work, where one couple’s love affair
could have shattering consequences for the human
race, Howard Jacobson gathers his prodigious gifts for
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the crowning achievement of a remarkable career.

Trump Fiction
The Man Booker Prize-winning author of The Finkler
Question went Down Under, and this is what he
hilariously found. On what he calls “the adventure of
his life,” Howard Jacobson travels around Australia,
never entirely sure where he is heading next or
whether he has the courage to tackle the wild life of
the bush, the wild men of the outback, or the even
wilder women of the seaboard cities. In pursuit of the
best of Australian good times, he joins revelers at
Uluru, argues with racists in the Kimberleys, parties
with winegrowers in the Barossa, and falls for ballet
dancers in Perth. And even as vexed questions of
national identity and Aboriginal land rights present
themselves, his love for Australia and Australians
never falters.

Roots Schmoots
By now, the low-carb diet’s refrain is a familiar one:
Bread is bad for you. Fat doesn’t matter. Carbs are
the real reason you can’t lose weight. The low-carb
universe Dr. Atkins brought into being continues to
expand. Low-carb diets, from South Beach to the
Zone and beyond, are still the go-to method for
weight-loss for millions. These diets’ marketing may
differ, but they all share two crucial components: the
condemnation of “carbs” and an emphasis on meat
and fat for calories. Even the latest diet trend, the
Paleo diet, is—despite its increased focus on (some)
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whole foods—just another variation on the same
carbohydrate fears. In The Low-Carb Fraud, longtime
leader in the nutritional science field T. Colin
Campbell (author of The China Study and Whole)
outlines where (and how) the low-carb proponents get
it wrong: where the belief that carbohydrates are bad
came from, and why it persists despite all the
evidence to the contrary. The foods we misleadingly
refer to as “carbs” aren’t all created equal—and
treating them that way has major consequences for
our nutritional well-being. If you’re considering a lowcarb diet, read this e-book first. It will change the way
you think about what you eat—and how you should be
eating, to lose weight and optimize your health, now
and for the long term.

History of the Rain
Winner of the 2010 Man Booker Prize. Karl Leon
Forelock is a product of the northern English town of
Partington (the wettest spot in Europe) and a
graduate with a double starred first in the Moral
Decencies from Malapert college, Cambridge. Sent to
Sydney on a CIA bursary on a mission to teach the
Australians how to live, Leon quickly discovers that
there are some natives who believe that they have an
education to pass on in return. But it is at the hands
of the women in Australia that Leon receives his most
painful, and on occasions his most pleasurable,
lessons. Meanwhile, in a foul, dilapidated bush privy,
way up in the Bogong high plains, the Redback sucks
her teeth and waits her turn
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Seriously Funny
Having grown up in the 1950s in the wake of the
Holocaust, Jewish cartoonist Max Glickman recalls a
shocking crime committed against his family and faith
by a neighbor, an act involving a long-hidden motive
that reveals startling truths about twenty-first-century
religion. Reprint. 15,000 first printing.

To Rise Again at a Decent Hour
From Man Booker Prize-winning author of The Finkler
Question and J, and one of 'our funniest writers alive'
(Allison Pearson): a wickedly observed novel of old
age and new love. At the age of ninety-something,
Beryl Dusinbery is forgetting everything – including
her own children. She spends her days stitching
morbid samplers and tormenting her two longsuffering carers, Nastya and Euphoria, with tangled
stories of her husbands and love affairs. Shimi
Carmelli can do up his own buttons, walks without the
aid of a frame and speaks without spitting. Among the
widows of North London, he’s whispered about as the
last of the eligible bachelors. Unlike Beryl, he forgets
nothing – especially not the shame of a childhood
incident that has hung over him ever since. There’s
very little life remaining for either of them, but
perhaps just enough to heal some of the hurt inflicted
along the way, and find new meaning in what’s left.
Told with Jacobson’s trademark wit and style, Live a
Little is equal parts funny, irreverent and tender – a
novel to make you consider all the paths not taken,
and whether you could still change course. Advance
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praise for Live a Little “One of the great comic
geniuses of our time.”—Lit Hub “A tender story of
unlikely love . . . Jacobson treats with compassion the
dilemma of old age. . . . Wise, witty, and deftly
crafted.”—Kirkus Reviews (starred review) “For all of
its moments of bleakness, and the occasional flicker
of genuine terror, it’s rarely less than bitterly funny in
its determination to face up to the obliteration that
awaits us all.”—The Guardian “What a relief to come
on a novel which invites you to smile and even
laugh.”—The Scotsman “The novel’s brilliant cover
tells it all: hearts and skulls, love and death.”—The
Jewish Chronicle “A thoroughly enjoyable read. For a
literature snob and a language obsessive . . . there is
a lot to feast on . . . for someone looking for an
emotionally honest storyline, the book also delivers.
Live a Little is about growing old, but it’s also about
gender, race, love and politics.”—Independent
“Tender and funny.”—Grazia

American Dream Machine
This article suggests that a dystopian reading of
Howard Jacobson's 2014 novel, J, is not necessarily
the only way in which to reflect on both the inner and
outer topographies of the narrative. In tilting the
focus of enquiry, the article draws from Foucault's
brief, but intriguing, thoughts on heterotopia. It
suggests that this kind of heterotopian thinking
potentially opens up a deconstructive questioning of
terms such as utopia and dystopia. In particular, the
article teases out some of the ways in which
Jewishness intersects with these themes. The analysis
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focuses on the section towards the mid-point of J
when the protagonists, Kevern and Ailinn, visit the
capital city of a bleak new world. It is a profoundly
dislocated and disconcerting space, described as 'a
city seen through a sheet of scratched Perspex . it
had no outlines'. Within this distorted setting,
Jacobson presents a sustained exploration of
Jewishness, an identity that is placed, simultaneously,
at both the centre and the edges of the text.

The Act of Love
An acclaimed surgeon specializing in weight loss
delivers a paradigm-shifting examination of the diet
and health industry’s focus on protein, explaining why
it is detrimental to our health, and can prevent us
from losing weight. Whether you are seeing a doctor,
nutritionist, or a trainer, all of them advise to eat
more protein. Foods, drinks, and supplements are
loaded with extra protein. Many people use protein for
weight control, to gain or lose pounds, while others
believe it gives them more energy and is essential for
a longer, healthier life. Now, Dr. Garth Davis, an
expert in weight loss asks, “Is all this protein making
us healthier?” The answer, he emphatically argues, is
NO. Too much protein is actually making us sick, fat,
and tired, according to Dr. Davis. If you are getting
adequate calories in your diet, there is no such thing
as protein deficiency. The healthiest countries in the
world eat far less protein than we do and yet we have
an entire nation on a protein binge getting sicker by
the day. As a surgeon treating obese patients, Dr.
Davis was frustrated by the ever-increasing number
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of sick and overweight patients, but it wasn't until his
own health scare that he realized he could do
something about it. Combining cutting-edge research,
with his hands-on patient experience and his years
dedicated to analyzing studies of the world’s longestlived populations, this explosive, groundbreaking
book reveals the truth about the dangers of protein
and shares a proven approach to weight loss, health,
and longevity.

Tears in Arizona
When they were young men, Kim and his best friend,
Garland Rain, travelled the world. They worked as
dive guides, living free and easy by the sea. Garland
is still out there, but Kim’s life is different now. He’s
married and a father of three. Still longing for the
freedom of the water, Kim agrees to help Garland run
a one-time trip to the spectacular Brothers Islands in
the Red Sea. What neither man expects is just how
badly wrong it will go. Drugs and violence collide, and
not everyone returns safely. Back on dry land, Kim
finds that the decisions you make in the moment can
come back to haunt you, even follow you home.

Hope: A Tragedy
Barney Fugleman has two major preoccupations in
life: sex and literature. He is obsessed by the life and
work of a man hailed by many as a genius of the
nineteenth century - and by Barney as a 'prurient
little Victorian ratbag'. This curious propulsion drives
him out of Finchley, and out of the life he shares with
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Sharon and her 'rampant marvellings', to Cornwall.
There he offends serious ramblers with his slip-on
snakeskin shoes, fur coat and antagonism to all things
green and growing as he stomps the wild Atlantic
cliffs on long, morbid walks, tampering with the truth,
tangling with the imperious Camilla - and telling a
riotous tale. By the winner of the Man Booker Prize
and author of The Finkler Question.

The Lives of Others
A ferocious political satire in the great tradition, Our
Gang is Philip Roth’s brilliantly indignant response to
the phenomenon of Richard M. Nixon. In the character
of Trick E. Dixon, Roth shows us a man who outdoes
the severest cynic, a peace-loving Quaker and
believer in the sanctity of human life who doesn’t
have a problem with killing unarmed women and
children in self-defense. A master politician with an
honest sneer, he finds himself battling the Boy
Scouts, declaring war on Pro-Pornography Denmark,
all the time trusting in the basic indifference of the
voting public.

Peeping Tom
Man Booker Prize-winner Howard Jacobson brings his
singular brilliance to this modern re-imagining of one
of Shakespeare’s most unforgettable characters:
Shylock Winter, a cemetery, Shylock. In this
provocative and profound interpretation of The
Merchant of Venice, Shylock is juxtaposed against his
present-day counterpart in the character of art dealer
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and conflicted father Simon Strulovitch. With
characteristic irony, Jacobson presents Shylock as a
man of incisive wit and passion, concerned still with
questions of identity, parenthood, anti-Semitism and
revenge. While Strulovich struggles to reconcile
himself to his daughter Beatrice's “betrayal” of her
family and heritage—as she is carried away by the
excitement of Manchester high society, and into the
arms of a footballer notorious for giving a Nazi salute
on the field—Shylock alternates grief for his beloved
wife with rage against his own daughter's rejection of
her Jewish upbringing. Culminating in a shocking twist
on Shylock’s demand for the infamous pound of flesh,
Jacobson’s insightful retelling examines
contemporary, acutely relevant questions of Jewish
identity while maintaining a poignant sympathy for its
characters and a genuine spiritual kinship with its
antecedent—a drama which Jacobson himself
considers to be “the most troubling of Shakespeare’s
plays for anyone, but, for an English novelist who
happens to be Jewish, also the most challenging.”

Proteinaholic
'The author's prose is always a delight a book that
manages the high-wire act of being genuinely funny
while dispensing genuine wisdom' Times Literary
Supplement Week after week, for eighteen years, the
Booker Prize-winning novelist Howard Jacobson wrote
a weekly column for the Independent, reflecting in
inimitable style on the sacred and the profane in turn,
the frivolous and the serious, the deeply personal and
the most universal. The shame and humiliation
Page 23/30

Get Free J Howard Jacobson
inherent in death is explored with frank astuteness.
Matisse, darts and the power of love are celebrated;
while cyclists are very much censured. And
meanwhile, a beloved old Labrador walks his last walk
as life elsewhere hurtles on and away The Dog's Last
Walk is a collection of wisdom and iconoclasm for our
uncertain times, and one that reveals one of our
greatest writers in all his humanity.

The Narrow Road to the Deep North
Trump Fiction: Essays on Donald Trump in Literature,
Film, and Television examines depictions of Donald
Trump and his fictional avatars in literature, film, and
television, including works that took up the subject of
Trump before his successful presidential campaign (in
terms that often uncannily prefigure his presidency)
as well as those that have appeared since he took
office. Covering a range of texts and approaches, the
essays in this collection analyze the place Trump has
assumed in literary and popular culture. By
investigating how authors including Bret Easton Ellis,
Amy Waldman, Thomas Pynchon, Howard Jacobson,
Mark Doten, Olivia Laing, and Salman Rushdie, along
with films and television programs like The Fresh
Prince of Bel-Air, Sesame Street, Sex and the City,
Two Weeks Notice, Our Cartoon President, and Pose
have approached and shaped the discourse
surrounding Trump, the contributors collectively
demonstrate the ways these cultural artifacts serve
as sites through which the culture both resists and
abets Trump and his rise to power.
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Shylock Is My Name
It takes a particular kind of man to want an
embroidered polo player astride his left nipple.
Occasionally, when I am tired and emotional, or
consumed with self-dislike, I try to imagine myself as
someone else, a wearer of Yarmouth shirts and fleecy
sweats, of windbreakers and rugged Tyler shorts, of
baseball caps with polo players where the section of
the brain that concerns itself with aesthetics is
supposed to be. But the hour passes. Good men
return from fighting Satan in the wilderness the
stronger for their struggle, and so do I. The winner of
the 2010 Man Booker Prize, Howard Jacobson, brims
with life in this collection of his most acclaimed
journalism. From the unusual disposal of his father-inlaw's ashes and the cultural wasteland of Chitty Chitty
Bang Bang to the melancholy sensuality of Leonard
Cohen and desolation of Wagner's tragedies, Jacobson
writes with all the thunder and joy of a man
possessed. Absurdity piles upon absurdity, and
glorious sentences weave together to create a
hilarious, heartbreaking and uniquely human
collection. This book is not just a series of parts, but
an irresistible, unputdownable sum which
triumphantly out-Thurbers Thurber.

Kalooki Nights
An analysis of cutting-edge thinking on nutrition
answers why a whole-food, plant-based diet provides
optimal nutrition and demonstrates how far the
scientific reductionism of the nutrition orthodoxy has
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gotten off track.

J
We are our stories. We tell them to stay alive or keep
alive those who only live now in the telling. In Faha,
County Clare, everyone is a long story Bedbound in
her attic room beneath the falling rain, in the margin
between this world and the next, Plain Ruth Swain is
in search of her father. To find him, enfolded in the
mystery of ancestors, Ruthie must first trace the
jutting jaw lines, narrow faces and gleamy skin of the
Swains from the restless Reverend Swain, her greatgrandfather, to grandfather Abraham, to her father,
Virgil – via pole-vaulting, leaping salmon, poetry and
the three thousand, nine hundred and fifty eight
books piled high beneath the two skylights in her
room, beneath the rain. The stories – of her golden
twin brother Aeney, their closeness even as he slips
away; of their dogged pursuit of the Swains'
Impossible Standard and forever falling just short; of
the wild, rain-sodden history of fourteen acres of the
worst farming land in Ireland – pour forth in Ruthie's
still, small, strong, hopeful voice. A celebration of
books, love and the healing power of the imagination,
this is an exquisite, funny, moving novel in which
every sentence sings.

Shakespeare's Magnanimity
Shortlisted for the Man Booker Prize, this big, brilliant,
profoundly observed novel by National Book Award
Finalist Joshua Ferris explores the absurdities of
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modern life and one man's search for meaning. Paul
O'Rourke is a man made of contradictions: he loves
the world, but doesn't know how to live in it. He's a
Luddite addicted to his iPhone, a dentist with a
nicotine habit, a rabid Red Sox fan devastated by
their victories, and an atheist not quite willing to let
go of God. Then someone begins to impersonate Paul
online, and he watches in horror as a website, a
Facebook page, and a Twitter account are created in
his name. What begins as an outrageous violation of
his privacy soon becomes something more soulfrightening: the possibility that the online "Paul"
might be a better version of the real thing. As Paul's
quest to learn why his identity has been stolen
deepens, he is forced to confront his troubled past
and his uncertain future in a life disturbingly split
between the real and the virtual. At once laugh-outloud funny about the absurdities of the modern world,
and indelibly profound about the eternal questions of
the meaning of life, love and truth, TO RISE AGAIN AT
A DECENT HOUR is a deeply moving and constantly
surprising tour de force.

The Dog's Last Walk
Man Booker Prize–Winning Author of THE FINKLER
QUESTION Swathed in his kimono, drinking tea from
his samovar, Henry Nagle is temperamentally
opposed to life in the 21st century. Preferring not to
contemplate the great intellectual and worldly
success of his best boyhood friend, he argues
constantly with his father, an upholsterer turned fireeater–and now dead for many years. When he goes
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out at all, Henry goes after other men’s wives. But
when he mysteriously inherits a sumptuous
apartment, Henry’s life changes, bringing on a slick
descendant of Robert Louis Stevenson, an excitable
red setter, and a wise-cracking waitress with a taste
for danger. All of them demand his attention, even his
love, a word which barely exists in Henry’s magisterial
vocabulary, never mind his heart. From one of
England’s most highly regarded writers, The Making
of Henry is a ravishing novel, at once wise, tender and
mordantly funny. From the Trade Paperback edition.

The Sea on Fire
Pussy is the story of Prince Fracassus, heir
presumptive to the Duchy of Origen, famed for its
golden-gated skyscrapers and casinos, who passes his
boyhood watching reality shows on TV, imagining
himself to be the Roman Emperor Nero, and
fantasizing about hookers. He is idle, boastful, thinskinned and egotistic; has no manners, no curiosity,
no knowledge, no idea and no words in which to
express them. Could he, in that case, be the very
leader to make the country great again?

Whatever It Is, I Don't Like It
The field of Shakespearean studies is cluttered with
the fossils of past discussion, and somehow we have
to pick our way around them. In the opening scene to
this unusual book, these obstructive entities are
brought to life and engage in lively argument. Four
essays on Hamlet, Macbeth, Antony and Cleopatra
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and Coriolanus follow, all of which freshen the air:
unfamiliar, unspecialised, free-ranging and openly
argumentative, but tied at all points to the original
text. Shakespeare wrote out of, and about, a common
humanity, and it is with humanity, common and
uncommon, that we must read or watch him. This
book is accordingly addressed to the academic or the
new student.
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